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As of 5-8-13: 

 
EE-1 

Pre-k- 56 

kinder-64 

first-65 

second-72 

third-62 

fourth-65 

fifth-61 

 

Total- 446 

  

 

 

    

 Progress Reports went out on May 8
th

.  

 

The campus newsletter will be sent home on May 17
th

. 

 

As part of a Title One suggested activity, OES hosted transition activities for our incoming 

Kindergarten students that are currently at home, or enrolled in either Head Start, or private day 

care.   

 

PRK/KDG roundup indicates 26 PRK students for next fall.  

 

The Pre-K students kicked off their Cinco de Mayo celebration with a bicycle parade around the 

campus and then concluded with a demonstration of the La Raspa. 

 

Field Day is scheduled for May 24
th

. 

 

On May 29
th

, our Pre-K students will have their graduation program starting at 9:30 pm. in the 

cafeteria.   

 

The annual end-of year program will be on May 30
th

.  Honor roll and attendance awards will be 

recognized.   

 

 

 

 

 


